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EOI for Annual Conference Speakers
Expressions of Interest (EOI) are invited for speakers that would like to speak at the annual MLAANZ 
National Conference.

Details of the conference are still being finalised, but we can now confirm it will be held on 12-14 
September at the Hilton Hotel, Auckland.

For those that are interested, please contact:

Hamish Fletcher 
Chairperson, MLAANZ New Zealand Branch Committee 
p +64 3 548 4136, m +64 27 220 5122 
hamish@oceanlaw.co.nz
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